10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWI1A 2AA

THE PRIME MINISTER

I am delighted to send the Bah4'i communities of the United Kingdom my
warmest wishes to mark the bicentenary of the birth of Baha’u’11ah.

The impact of Baha’u’l14h’s teachings cannot be underestimated. His life, his
teachings and his compassion continue to inspire people around the world,
and we can all learn from his generosity and wisdom.

The UK Baha'i community is an important part of British society. It
contributes to a more peaceful and unified society through its commitment to
universal education, equality and social progress.

Once again, I send my best wishes as Baha'is all over the country, along with

those around the world, come together to commemorate the birth of
Baha’u’llah.
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